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February 19, 2019 

 

Dear all:  

I am very pleased to announce the promotion of Cecilia Serrano to Finance Director 
starting February 24, 2019.    

Cecilia joined ACBH six years ago as the Financial Services Officer.  Cecilia has 

advanced to the position of Assistant Finance Director and has acted as Interim 
Finance Director in the past year.   
 

Cecilia has over 30 years of experience working in the health field at a non-profit 
and government setting.  Cecilia also brings in a wealth of knowledge and 

experience in the areas of finance, operations, contract management, personnel, 
and information systems. 
 

In this new position, Cecilia will direct and manage the Finance Department which 
comprised of budget and special claiming, general accounting, procurement and 

contract administration, billing and claiming, data and cost reporting, and facility 
development.  

We have all experienced Cecilia’s dedication and the excellence she has brought to 

the position as Interim Finance Director during this last year.  She is responsive and 
available and a true asset to our department.  Cecilia’s leadership will be much 
needed as our department continues to implement significant changes related to 

the Federal Medicaid Mega Rule, and as our department payment structure moves 
into value based payments.    

Kindly join me in welcoming Cecilia to her new role. 

 

James Wagner 

ACBH Deputy Director 
 

 

 


